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Board of Assessors – June 22, 2009 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:45PM by Chairman Jay Newton.  Also present were 
Jack McKiernan and Will Naser. 

 
 

1. There was a discussion on the ATB cases – Terri to contact Alan Gold to see what 
the status of all the current and prior years cell cases is. 

 
2. There was a discussion on the un-buildable lots and Jay’s discussion with Paul 

Kapinos.  Per Paul, the state said the Topo numbers were not consistent, so they 
told him to use 15%.  There was a discussion on different ways to adjust the 
value. 

 
3. There was a discussion on the land schedule from Paul – Will will work on this. 

 
4. Jay will get a letter out to Andy Rodenhiser to let him know the goals and what 

the next steps will be.  He can also come and talk to Will at any time. 
 

5. Jay also discussed 2 family houses with Paul.  He feels the values are accurate. 
 

6. There was a discussion on the PK contract – Moira should be here this week. 
 

7. The PK licensing and software contract will expire next year.  Will has not yet 
discussed with Suzanne who owns the data – she is on vacation so he will discuss 
it when she gets back. 

 
8. There was a discussion on the day and time for the meetings – Mondays at 

5:30pm are fine for now. 
 

9. The minutes of 6-8-09 were approved as written 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:15PM.  
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Secretary 


